
Do you need 
information 
about cash 
payments for 
child support?

Payments will be  
accepted at the county  
courthouses. Dates and 
hours are subject to 
change because of the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 

Visit www.njcourts.gov 
or scan the QR code for 
up-to-date information.
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https://www.njcourts.gov/courts/probation/covidpayments.html



